
 

 

 
 

The Supreme Master Ching Hai International Association 
www.godsdirectcontact.org, email: SMCH@smchia.com  

Tel: 1-408-809-3857; Fax: 1-408-273-6412 

21st October 2020 

Dr. Shireen Kassam  

Plant-Based Health Professionals UK 

United Kingdom 

<plantbasedhealthprofessionals@gmail.com> 

 

Dear Dr. Kassam: 

 

The Supreme Master Ching Hai is privileged to present the “Shining World Compassion 

Award” to Plant-Based Health Professionals UK for its noble, gracious and loving efforts to improve 

our world. This Award is to show gratitude and to magnify a shining example of goodness for others 

to follow, and it is absolutely unconditional. Reward or contribution of any kind is not accepted in 

return, nor obligation or further contact afterward. 

 

A letter of admiration from Supreme Master Ching Hai accompanies this letter. A beautiful 

plaque also will be prepared to commemorate the Health Professionals distinguished honours’ and 

significant contribution to the world. We would be pleased to send our representative to present this 

award plaque to you on a day, time and place of your choice. If you prefer to receive it by mail, please 

provide us with a postal address. We look forward to your response via our area representative listed 

below. This event will also be aired worldwide on our global constructive TV “Supreme Master 

Television” 24/7 online at SupremeMasterTV.com - if no objection raised. 

 

Information about our nonprofit, humanitarian organisation and our magazine column “Series 

of Shining World Leadership (and other) Awards” is online at Godsdirectcontact.org and 

http://award.godsdirectcontact.net/ 

  

Your gracious acceptance will signify the unconditional unity of humankind and be a great 

honour for us. 

 

 

Respectfully yours,  

 

 

The Supreme Master Ching Hai International Association 

 

 

For Contact: 

Yimy Leong  

mobile 07760275088  

surrey.centre@yahoo.co.uk 


